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Whakamaru School Newsletter 2018 
 

Tēnā Koutou ngā Whānau o Te Kura o Whakamaru 
Greetings to the Whakamaru School Community 

 
Spring is in the air! We have a large number of Tui visiting our Cherry tree.  
This has been another busy week and students are busy training for the 
upcoming Cross Country Competition which is only 2 weeks away. Watch for 
details. 
Please read the details in our newsletter about our introduction of Pita Pit 
lunches every Tuesday. There is a great promo special happening on September 
4th.  
Next Friday we have Daffodil Day and also a special visit from the circus people 
coming to our school – our Assembly will be more exciting than usual. 
 
Regards 
Colleen Jaques 
(Acting Principal) 
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 Keisha 

 

 
 

Jake 

 

 
 

Wiremu 

 

 
 

Ngariki 

Ngariki was absent 

today. 

 

Keenan 

 

 
 

  Supreme Kaahu Award    

Alex Burgess 

 

 

Phoenix 

 

 

Pania 

Pania was absent 

today. 
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 Room 1 Room 2 Room 3 Room 5 

Class 
Certificates 

Michael Swann 
Khassyus Heta-

Haora 
Anaru Moor 

Kaani 
Trueman 

Dana Swann 
River Hackford 
Pania Tanirau 
Aanav Singh 

McKenzie Wereta 
Selvyiah Marks 

Duffy 
Certifcate 

Ratahi Lay Mason Doig Isabella Baptist Dakota Pullen 

 Coming Events    
 Every Tuesday – Kapa Haka 
 Odd weeks, Wednesday – Tech for Year 

7’s & 8’s. 
 Fridays – Assembly 
 Friday Sept 7th - Cross Country 

Competition 
 
 

Meetings and Events 

Room 2 Creations 
The Y4, 5, and 6 students in Room 
1 and 2 are busy designing and 
making accessories for their 
wearable art for their STEM 
(Science, Technology, Engineering, 
Maths) unit. Some exciting pieces 
have been made – such as kete and 
korowai. 

Pita Pit Lunches – starting Tuesday 4th Sept. 
A flyer is included with this newsletter 
explaining how you can order Pita Pit Wraps 
on line, every Tuesday. Please read it 
carefully so that you can register.  
On September 4th there is a special 
promotion where you can buy your wrap for 
just $2:00 !! The usual price is $5.50. 
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Cross Country 
Friday September 7th 

 
The PTA will be running a sausage sizzle 

from 10:30am onwards. 
If you can help it would be much 

appreciated.  
Many hands make light work. 

Contact the office if you can help! 

REMEMBER to LIKE us on FACEBOOK to keep up-to-
date with school happenings, reminders and events 

Our Facebook page is: 
Whakamaru School     Education 

Absences 
If your child is away from school, for any reason, please 
contact the school. For Health and Safety reasons we 
are required to document your child’s absence. You can 
phone us or text a message. 

Lucky Books 
Issue 5 - closing date is next Friday August 31st.  

                         
You can send your order to school or order on line. 
 
 

Banned items 
Recently there have been incidences of students 
bringing banned items to school. 
Please be aware of what our school rules are and go 
through this with your child. The flowchart at the 
back of the newsletter will clearly show what our 
school rules are. 

   

Daffodil Day       

              
Next Friday 31st August is Daffodil Day for 
Cancer Awareness.  
We will have daffodils at school for a gold coin 
donation which will go to the Cancer Society. 
All students can wear yellow to help us 
remember.  
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